Michigan Eye Surgery Center FAQ
What kinds of procedures are performed at MESC?
Michigan Eye Surgery Center is a single specialty facility that specializes in eye procedures.  This includes procedures to correct cataracts and glaucoma and utilizes advanced technology such as lasers.  We also provide certain oculoplastic procedures such as eyelid lifts or lesion removals.  

What doctors work at MESC?
We are a part of the Michigan Eye Institute.  We also have a few surgeons from other clinics that have met our stringent credentialing criteria and have been granted privileges to work in our facility.  The current active surgeons include:
· Dr. David Diskin
· Dr. Jeffery Diskin
· Dr. Gary Keoleian
· Dr. Lauren Keshishian
· Dr. Lance Lemon
· Dr. Erica Persons
· Dr. Daniel St. Aubin

Are the operating rooms at MESC equipped like a hospital?
Yes, because we are a single specialty facility, we focus on getting the most advanced technologies available for our patients. 

What types of medical insurance do you accept?
We accept most insurance plans including Medicare.  

Does insurance cover all parts of my procedure?
Most insurance companies cover the procedure portion of the surgery.  You will be responsible for any co-pays or deductibles specific to your plan.  If you choose to have an advanced Intraocular Lens implanted during your cataract procedure or you choose to use advanced technologies such as laser assistance, those costs are not covered by your insurance company and will therefore be an out-of-pocket charge to you.

Why should I have my eye surgery performed at MESC?
From the time you enter our Center to the time of your discharge, every step of the way is guided by our professional staff.  We tailor everything to the convenience of our patients and their families.  We understand that surgery can be stressful without having to worry about excessive wait times or a confusing facility layout that acts as a maze.

Do I need to bring anything with me the day of my procedure?
Yes. Please be sure to bring your photo identification and your insurance cards with you the day of your surgery.  Leave all valuable at home.  If you have an Advance Directive, please bring a copy with you for your chart.

Can I drive myself?
No. If you are having a procedure in which you will receive or may receive sedation, you must have a driver.  Upon discharge, you must be accompanied by a responsible adult who will remain with you during your ride home.  Public transportation (bus, taxi, Your Ride) is not an option unless you have a responsible adult traveling with you.  The facility will make every effort to accommodate the scheduling needs of our patients and their surgeons so that you may be able to arrange transportation.  The only exception to this is if you have a procedure in which you receive no sedation and only local anesthetic.

What happens if something unexpected happens?
Michigan Eye Surgery Center is fully equipped to handle emergency situation including cardiac arrest.  We have board certified anesthesiologists on staff and our staff is trained in emergency situations.  In the event of a serious complication, you would be stabilized and transferred to McLaren Flint.
